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REVISED NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

GATEWAY TECHNICAL COLLEGE 
DISTRICT BOARD 

and 
KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD 

 
Monday, March 19, 2007 

KUSD Educational Support Center 
3600 52nd Street, Kenosha, Wisconsin 

 
 
 

 Members of the Gateway Technical College District Board will be meeting with 
members of the Kenosha Unified School District Board on Monday, March 19, 2007, at 
the KUSD Educational Support Center, 3600 52nd Street, Kenosha, Wisconsin.  The 
group will have dinner at 6:00 p.m. and begin their meeting at 6:40 p.m.  The meeting 
will be an informational discussion regarding collaborative activities and partnerships 
between Gateway Technical College and Kenosha Unified School District.  There may be 
action taken regarding a LakeView Advanced Technology Center Partner Agreement. 
 
 
 
Bryan D. Albrecht     R. Scott Pierce 
President      Superintendent of Schools 


